
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 11:35 AM 
To: Andrew McCarthy 

Cc: AMOD; Chambers - Catanzariti VP 
Subject: RE: AM2016/31 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Nurses Award 2010 
 

Dear Mr McCarthy,  
 

We refer to your email below and advise that the Vice President has granted your request for an 
extension until close of business Friday, 16 March 2018. 
 

Kind regards,  
 

Alyce Lia 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 

Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1926 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
From: Andrew McCarthy [mailto:andrew@anmf.org.au]  

Sent: Friday, 9 March 2018 9:47 AM 
To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Cc: AMOD 

Subject: AM2016/31 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Nurses Award 2010 

 
Dear Vice President Catanzariti 
 
We refer to the Directions relating to the Nurses Award dated 28 November 2017.  
 
Those directions require parties to file submissions in reply regarding substantive issues by Monday 
12 March 2018.  
 
We respectfully request a few day’s extension to file our materials by Friday 16 March 2018. 
 
We thank you for considering our request. 
 
Regards  
 
Andrew McCarthy | Federal Industrial Officer 

Level 1, 365 Queen Street Melbourne Victoria 3000 
T: (03) 9602 8521 | F:(03) 9602 8567 
E: andrew@anmf.org.au | W: www.anmf.org.au 
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